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Qianlong Technology International Holdings Limited (乾 隆 科 技 國 際 控 股 有 限 公 司)*
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(Stock Code: 1236)
CHANGE OF AUDITOR
	Deloitte Touche Tohmatsu has been appointed as auditor of the Company to fill the casual vacancy occasioned by the resignation of BDO Limited.


The board (the “Board”) of directors (the “Directors”) of Qianlong Technology International Holdings Limited (the “Company”) announces that BDO Limited (“BDO”) has resigned as auditor of the Company with effect from 2 December, 2013.
The Board further announces that Deloitte Touche Tohmatsu has been appointed as auditor of the Company with effect from 5 December, 2013 to fill the casual vacancy occasioned by the resignation of BDO. Deloitte Touche Tohmatsu shall hold office until the conclusion of the next annual general meeting of the Company.
The reason for the change of auditor is that the existing auditor, BDO Limited (and its predecessors), has been acting as the Company’s auditor since 2005 and the Board is of the view that the appointment of a new auditor with international recognition will ensure that auditor’s independence will be safeguarded which will, in turn, ensure that good practices of corporate governance are being followed.

BDO has confirmed that there are no circumstances connected with their resignation which it considers should be brought to the attention of the holders of securities of the Company.

* For identification purposes only

Both the Board and the Audit Committee of the Company confirmed that there is no disagreement between the Company and BDO and there are no circumstances in respect of the change of auditor which they consider should be brought to the attention of the holders of securities of the Company.
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Hong Kong, 5 December, 2013
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